
 

 

MOSTON LANE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 15th May 2020 
Weekly message to our Moston Lane Family: 

 Keep up all your amazing work. Your teachers have really been singing your praises this week. 
Take care and stay safe. We miss you all! 

Mrs Kerton 
Parents please check the school website for a letter from Mrs Kerton 

https://mostonlane.schooljotter2.com/key-information/covid-19-updates 

Moston Lane SUPERSTARS of the Week: 
Rainbows: Hassan and Daniel 

Sunbeams: Irene, Scarlett, Emily and George 
Reception: Rudy, Godswill and Gabrielius 
Year 1: Alexa, Naseem, Temi and Fenton 
Year 2: Finley D, Yafte, Malakai and Anisa 

Year 3: Janice, Lily-Mae, Bella, Nelson and 
Maisie-Rose 

Year 4: Bradley, Calleigh, Oscar, Kai and 
Wisdom 

Year 5: Mara, Angel B, Abrriet, Kayden, Chikae 
and Summer P 

Year 6: Taite, Jayden, Aimee, Kim and Kayden C 
 

SATs WEEK 
This week should have been SATs week for our lovely Year 6 children. We know how hard they 

have been working in preparation for their tests and are so proud of them. Our teachers have sent 
them some lovely messages on the year 6 page if you would like to take a look. 

Well done Year 6!!! 

Pen Pals 

Mrs Livesey has been in touch with Miss Peyral with the idea of exchanging emails with her pupils 
in France to share your experiences of home-learning during lockdown. 

Children in France are in the exact same situation that you are - schools are closed and they are 
doing their best to stay at home and protect people. 

Why not ask them to tell you what it's like for them and explain 
what it has been like for you? 

Some of our pupils have had an opportunity in the past to write 
to pupils in France, it is a fun way to practise your French skills! 

If you are interested in getting involved then email Mrs Livesey at 
mfl@mostonlane.manchester.sch.uk and she will help you get 

started.  
You can write in English, French or a mixture of both, whatever you feel most comfortable doing! 
Mrs Livesey will then pass on your email to your pen pal to ensure that no personal information is 

shared - remember to stay safe when working online. 

Thought of the week: 
“Kindness is the mark we leave on the world”. 
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